Dear Parents/Guardians:

Our church is proud to announce that this year’s Vacation Bible School will be VBS Old West. 
As suggested by the name, this year’s Vacation Bible School will be based in the Old West. Throughout the week, children will learn that “With God’s Power, Anything is Possible” through interactive Bible Lessons, hands-on crafts, delicious snacks, and fun games. The stations and our volunteers will help the children experience the glory of God’s love. 

This year’s Vacation Bible School will take place ________ to ________ from ____ to _____. In order to make Vacation Bible School a success, we need your help. If you are interested, we are in need of volunteers. Volunteers run stations during the week of Vacation Bible School, help decorate, and overall help make the experience for the children enjoyable. If you are at all interested, please contact me at ___________________. We would greatly appreciate your help.

Please send your child in play clothes and appropriate footwear. Please also fill out the registration form attached and return it to ___________ as soon as possible. One form is required per child. See you in ______!

In Christ,

________________
Vacation Bible School Director
